
ANDERSON-COTTONWOOD IRRIGATION DISTRICT 

 

 

Policy for the use of District Vehicles and Equipment 

 

Employees are expected to come to work prepared for the day’s work. 

District vehicles and equipment are for District use only. All vehicles and equipment should be void of 

any personal items, except for lunch boxes and cell phones. While in District vehicles, stops at 

restaurants of any type and convenience stores are not allowed. Personal cell phones are to be used 

during work hours for emergency use only.  

Effective immediately, to ensure this policy is adhered to, all vehicles and equipment will be randomly 

inspected.  
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